
Good morning, today is Friday, November 17th 

 
We are on a LIF early release schedule today. 
 
We are excited to announce the Gateway Library is now on Instagram.  Follow us at 
Gateway Library and be first to learn about new books, contests, and fun events in the 
library.  If you saw it last night, be one of the first five to tell us the answer to the posted 
question and win a prize. Check again this weekend for a new post and question to 
answer Monday morning.   
 
As Thanksgiving approaches next week, think about how you can help others in our 
community.  Start gathering non-perishable foods to donate to our food drive that will 
be taking place during the first week in December.  We will be having a competition 
between first period classes to see who can collect the most donations.  Start planning 
with your first period class to work together to make a difference.  Foods that are needed 
the most include canned sweet potatoes, cereals, soups, peanut butter, and canned 
meat.   
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.   
 


